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Urgent notice regarding the KR961 Phnom Penh to Chengdu flight

in April 2022
Your Respected Passengers and Sales Agencies,

According to the Requirements of Epidemic Prevention Deployment from the Foreign Affairs Group

of Joint Prevention and Control Mechanism of the State Council of People’s Republic of China,

Cambodia Airways wish you be informed kindly with the following affairs which under the

negotiation with the Embassy of People’s Republic of China in the Kingdom of Cambodia due to we

receiving the urgent notification from the Epidemic Prevention Authorities of Sichuan Province of

China:

Cambodia Airways will cancel the flight KR961 on April 06 and April 20, 2022 (flight KR962, CTU

to PNH will be operated as normal). Passengers who purchased the tickets can contact the agencies

who issued the tickets for full refund or rescheduling to subsequent months which seats are available.

Cambodia Airways sincerely apologies for the inconvenience.

The flights on April 13 and April 27, 2022 will be operated as normal, and the subsequent flight

schedule will be announced in advance. Please follow the official WeChat account of Cambodia

Airways for the latest information.
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